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Dear Subscribers Name

Another busy week of learning has flown by as we complete the halfway point of the term.

It was wonderful to see our students proudly represent their school on Thursday at the Combined Schools Remembrance Day Service. Families are reminded
that there are many other activities being held around the city over the weekend to commemorate this 100th Anniversary of Armistice Day - including the Field of
Lights display. Click here for details.

Next week see's the first session of our 2019 Kindergarten and Pre Primary Orientation Sessions begin. These one hour sessions are run for four weeks to
assist children and parents to adjust to their new routines and surroundings, when they commence school next year. We welcome these new students and
families to our school.

A reminder to parents about the Parent Information Evening that will be hosted at LGPS on Wednesday evening. This is a great opportunity for our parents to
gain some advice and understanding if their child/ren are having difficulty with Literacy or other learning. We hope to see a crowd in the School Library on

Wednesday evening 14 November 2018.

Please enjoy the following articles of this weeks events at the school and have a safe weekend.

Combined Schools Remembrance Day Ceremony
Yesterday's Combined Schools Remembrance Day Ceremony was a tribute to our fallen soldiers. It highlighted the great
respect our society holds for them and this was evident in the students who participated in this 100 year anniversary event.The

ceremony was a very moving event and our school student representatives did themselves, their familes and our school proud
- well done to everyone who attended.

Six LGPS students were in the Combined Schools Choir. They have been practicing as a group over the last few weeks. This involved giving up
their own time and parents having to take them to and from practice sessions. Their performance of 3 items including Australian and New Zealand
National Anthems was lovely and we are very proud of your committment to this project. Well done to Ruby, Matthias, Lily, Alice, Michala and
Evie - we hope you enjoyed this experience.

Another six students participated in the research side of this 100th Remembrance Day. These students were given the name of a local soldier
whose is listed on our local war memorial. They dug through the archives to research their soldier, creating a poster of their lives, which was
used as part of the ceremony. 100 student researchers from all schools formed a cross at the ceremony creating a visual and emotional display of
100 of our local heroes.

Well done to Caleb, Amelia, Liesel, Sienna, Harvey and Lani for volunteering their time and the great effort and enthusiasm that they put into this
research project - we hope you enjoyed this experience.

Click here to view the Research Posters

Romy also proudly represented us in the ceremony, when she introduced the Choir singing The Green Hills of Albany towards the end of the
service - thank you Romy.

Our school was allocated a student body of 42 students to represent our school in the marching section of the occasion. Students from year 3 to 6
were given the opportunity to apply for one of these honoured positions. Congratulations to the students who attended, you showed respect and
responsibility by attending this 100th Anniversary event - we hope you enjoyed this experience.


http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/page/235%20
http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=aHR0cHM6Ly9hbnphY2FsYmFueS5jb20uYXUvd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzLzIwMTgvMTAvMDEzMjc5LTJDb0EtQW56YWMtUmVtZW1icmFuY2UtQTQtR3VpZGUtdjktV0VCLVJFQURZLTEucGRm&newsletter_mail_id=61

Lest We Forget

Groovy Grover Signs Go Up

Our new Groovy Grover Signs that were unveiled at the last assembly, have been put up in their respective areas around the
school.

Take the time to find them, check out the artwork and their message.

Click Here for Photos

Canteen Volunteers Urgently Needed
Volunteers are Urgently Needed in the Canteen to commence next year.

Every year as our year 6 students move onto highschool, we also loose their wonderful parents who volunteer at the school.

So we need new parents to
take their place to help us run the canteen for our families.If you can offer an hour or two on a Wednesday or Friday once a term in 2019, please see
Jo in the canteen and add your name to her volunteer list.

Parent Information Evening held at LGPS

This free parent session is provided by DSF Literacy Services. Read more for information.



http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/linkviews/index?link=Li4vLi4vLi4vcGFnZS8yMzYlMjA,&newsletter_mail_id=61

' | Parent
Information Evening

LITERACY & CLINICAL
SERVICES

DSF Psychologist Kirsten Melville will present this session designed for
parents and professionals interested in the area of literacy learning
difficulties and learning disabilities. She will provide some preliminary
answers to the following questions:

> What does current research tell us about reading acquisition?
- Why do some children struggle with reading and writing?
> What is a learning disability?

- What is dyslexia?

- What are the causes?

- What can we do about it? 5 e
> How important is the school / home partnership? 2 ; .

This free parent session is provided by DSF
Literacy Services. Bookings are not required.

Little Grove Primary School
33 Gordon Street

Little Grove WA 6330
Date: Wednesday 14th November
Time: 7.00pm - 8.30pm

Event Quick View

Tue 20th November
Interschool Jumps and Throws Competition

Tue 20th November
Kindy Orientation

Thu 22nd November
Interschool Athletics Carnival

Tue 27th November
Music Assembly

Tue 27th November


http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/176
http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/175
http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/189
http://www.littlegroveps.wa.edu.au/front/eventdetails/174

Triple P, Positive Parenting Seminar

Tue 27th November
Kindy Orientation

Wed 28th November
Student Leader Speeches & Voting

Fri 30th November
P&C Disco

Fri 30th November
Yr 6 NASHS Orientation Day

Tue 4th December
Kindy Orientation

Thu 6th December
Endeavour Awards Ceremony

Thu 6th December
Handover Assembly

Thu 6th December
Christmas Hamper Presentation

Tue 11th December
Room 7 & 8 Beach Picnic

Wed 12th December

Shirt Signing Day (Year 6 students)
Thu 13th December

Graduation Assembly

Click here to go to our Events Calendar
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